
 
 

 
NOTICE FOR PRIORITY-IV CANDIDATES : AFMS PG ADMISSION 

2024 THROUGH NEET PG-2024 FOR MD/MS/DNB COURSES 
 
 
1. Refer to this Director General web notice No 38217/NEET PG-

2024/II/DGAFMS/DG-1D dt 26 Jun 2024 and 38217/NEET PG-2024/V/DGAFMS/DG-

1D dt 22 Jul 2024. 

 

2. Priority-IV candidates, who have forwarded requisite documents for 

consideration of PG admission-2024 in AFMS Institutions, are intimated to forward 

fresh Admit Cards issued by NBE on 08 Aug 2024 must reach this Director General 

by 05:00 PM on 31 Aug 2024 by e-mail to oicexams.afmc@nic.in under the subject 

‘ADMIT CARD IN R/O PRIORITY-IV CANDIDATES FOR THE PG COURSES IN 

AFMS INSTITUTIONS FOR THE SESSION 2024-27’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notification No : 38217/NEET PG-2024/VIII/DGAFMS/DG-1D         

Date     :   08 Aug 2024     

  


